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October 27, 2006

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is being written in regard to the supervision adjustment of Billy D. Hill who is currently
on parole supervision with the State of Wisconsin Department of Corrections as an Interstate
Compact case from Texas. To date, Mr. Hill has been compliant with the terms and conditions
of his supervision and has been cooperative with all requests made by the Department of
Corrections. Mr. Hill has not been involved in any illegal activities while under the jurisdiction of
the Department and has not served any time in custody as a result of any inappropriate or
criminal behavior. He appears to be doing well on supervision and should have no problems
reaching a successful discharge from supervision. If you have any additional questions or
concerns regarding Mr. Hill or his supervision, please feel free to contact me at (414) 229-0650.

Respecifully,
Jaime Treutelaar

Probation/Parole Agent
Division of Community Corrections
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